Fernando Morales,





April 13, 2005

I cannot see your purpose or point here.

You appear to have completely destroyed  whatever credability you may have had with anyone in the HAVA process and guaranteed that  noone will waste any more time on your PVC proposals. 

I had engaged in some private exchanges with you in an attempt to knock you out of your singularly tunnel vision - and postulated an entirely extreme opposite stance that required you to  evaluate your own position and how best to integrate it into common wisdom and practice.  

You singularly failed this test miserably by  taking the words at face value.  I had hoped to salvage some useful potential  aspects from the PVC work - but I now see  this is entirely futile.    I regret having wasted time in this whole direction.

I am directing Allan Eustis here to urgently remove your   posting since it contains inappropriate and    misleading statements quoted completely out of context  that reference private correspondence that were   clearly never intended for publication in the  public domain.   Failing that Allan should post   this as a rebuttal and condemnation of your   unseemly behaviour.  

I am deeply disappointed that NIST did  not first authenticate your assertions with me before   posting them - and only hope that they will   act to swiftly remedy this unfortunate occurance.      In offering a helping hand sometimes the   stranger is bitten. 

 One has to risk to gain - and  in this case there appears to have been no  possiblity of gain - which is regretable.   

Best regards,

David Webber.

